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****MOOSE NEWS**** 

WYOMING STATE FAIR AT THE MOOSE 

Tuesday, August 17 

Steer Roping Calcutta and  Taco Bar at 6 pm 

Thursday, August 19 

Chicken Fried Steak special cooked by Troy Scott 

and crew 

Saturday, August 21 

9 am Bloody Marys and Mimosas on front patio 

Taco Bar after parade 

Kids horse races after parade 

 ATTENTION LADIES!  On  May 1st, we began 

transitioning to One Moose.  Ladies, if you 

would like to join the Moose Lodge  or  

transfer your membership from Torrington or 

Laramie to our Lodge, please get with us and 

we will try to get that handled the best we 

can  We as a Board have also decided to 

waive all application and transfer fees for any 

women until May 1, 2022.  Please help spread 

the word!  

 Scholarship checks will be available on   

August 12th.  Please come by the Moose to 

pick up your check.  Congratulations to Isaac 

Moss and Braiden Johnson for winning the 

Moose Scholarship!  Congratulations to Brynn 

Zwetzig for winning the Community Service 

Scholarship!  Congratulations to Faith Hayes, 

Macy Hayes, Lily Hayes, Katelyn Duggan 

Clarke, Kalyn Lynn, Madison Tillard, and  

Ransom Ollie for being awarded the  

Continuing Education Scholarships! 

* The First Thursday this month will be AUGUST 

5th. Come down and shop all of the vendors and 

venture into the Moose for dinner.  

 

SPACE FOR RENT 

The Moose Lodge Board is now  

accepting applications to rent the 

space next door (where Friendz 

was located). Applications may be 

picked up at the lodge during  

business hours Tues-Sat from 4-10. 

or call Becky for more information.   

Space will be available after  

August 1st.  

The Queen of Hearts is now 

over $13,000 and less then 

10 cards left so come on in 

on Thursday night for  

dinner and your chance to 

win!!  Your dues must be up 

to date to participate.   

Your President, 

Scott Boner 

ATTENTION PARENTS: 

Kids meal now available on Thursday 
and Friday nights. 

3 Chicken Fries 

2 Potato smiles 

Grape juice 

$4 


